

PTC Alum Jamieson Now at Duke University

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu

2 July 2008

Shaun M. Jamieson, a 2005 Professional & Technical Communication graduate, earned his Master's degree from the University of Massachusetts. He accepted a new full-time professional position as Assistant Director for Residential Affairs at Duke University (Durham, NC). Congratulations, Shaun!

An e-newsletter published occasionally by the Department of Communication and distributed to students and their family, alumni, faculty and others who have expressed an interest in communication.

To unsubscribe: msbgpt@rit.edu

Visit our web site at http://www2.rit.edu/doc/